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Comments: As fourth generation Idahoans our family is deeply opposed to the Perpetua's proposed stibnite mine

on the South Fork of the Salmon River. What can we say that would sway Forest Service officials to deny

Perpetua's damage to and destruction of this precious ecosystem? Endangered salmon habitat? Continuity of

wild forests and home to countless wild animals? A realm of beauty and wildness that would be obliterated by

daily truck trips, feverish lights and noise? We must stop this destruction and deny Perpetua their permit to

extract and profit from what belongs to all of us, animals first of all.  


